To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Letter of Objection, The Regulation 19 Consultation
Date: 28 February 2023 20:08:25

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern,
Re: Proposed Development in Thatcham.
1500 houses!

I wish to formally object to this planning application on the basis that the surrounding
infrastructure, amenities and facilities could not cope with such a huge development.
Having lived in the ares. years and worked in the health sector locally for the last. it is
just a ridiculous development. Our surgeries are over stretched, don't suggest building a
GP practice, there isn't the GP's available to staff it! Just look at the number set to retire in
the next few years.

Dental surgeries locally unable to take on new NhS patients,not enough dentists.

Schools over stretched.

Traffic levels in and around Newbury already at pre-bypass levels.

Queues of traffic at busy times a4 and level crossing.

Local grassroots football clubs already struggle to to find space to train and play matches,
how many extra kids do you think 1500 houses will add to the area?

This 1s a very inappropriate planning application with no thought for the landscape. The
area between Thatcham and Bucklebury should remain open space.

The list of objections goes on.

I cannot fathom how this could be deemed appropriate.

Regards,
Noreen Burke






